Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress 5t
Portland, ME 04101
February 26, 2016

Dear Mr. Dee,

This letter is to confirm we have accepted your Plan of Action for the property located on 89 Wiltiam St.
According to the email we received on February 18, 2016 all violations wiil be in compliance no later
than August 31, 2016, If there are any changes to this plan, please contact us at 207-874-8400,

Sincerely,
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